
- 6/1/2021 -Received incident report regarding outside stove on LP connection leaking. 
- 6/2/2021 –A Flat rate analysis of other claims in the system showed there was one other claim 

in the system for the same possible issue. 
- 6/4/2021- Pictures were provided from the original incident report from 6/1/2021 that showed 

what looked to be the same issue as the second report.  
- 6/7/2021 – 6/9/2021 –The plants that used this cooktop and the new griddle version of this 

cooktop were inspected for proper installation. 
- 6/10/2021 –Several plants are using a 90 degree swivel fitting before they install the LP hose. 

Spoke with Sam about eliminating this fitting and just connecting the LP directly to the back of 
the cooktop/griddle to eliminate a possible point of leaking going forward. 

- 6/10/2021 –New installation instructions are being written to address proper installation of LP 
lines and the addition of a rubberized P-clamp to ensure there is no kinking of the LP line once 
installed.   

- 6/10/2021 –All plants are installing the LP connection correctly except for plants 21 & 501. 
- 6/10/2021 – One incident report is for a unit built out of plant 7a and the other two are from 

units built in 21. 
- Based on the information on when the 7a started using the cooktop (7/20) we included all units 

from 7a in the unit population for possible recall.   
- Safety committee met on 6/15/2021 and voted for a recall.  


